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House Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am in extreme opposition of HB 3075.  We all want to save lives, but this bill would 

do little to nothing for saving lives.  This bill does not deal with the criminals 

committing crimes with a gun. Criminals are just that....... criminals.  Responsible gun 

owners are not the ones committing gun crimes.  A would-be law that punishes law 

abiding gun owners is definitely not the answer.  A responsible gun owner with 10+ 

rounds in a magazine should be seen as an asset.  This bill would also enact a 

permit to purchase and put an undue burden on lower income individuals and some 

minorities.  Enough taxpayer money has been wasted trying to enact measure 114 

and this bill is nearly identical.  Our money would be better spent prosecuting true 

criminals.  Please do the right thing and not pass this piece of legislation.  Please 

oppose HB 3075. 

 

Thank You, 

Shane Slover 

 

 


